
UPDATE PIA Classes - Cancelled

Our Education team met earlier this afternoon to assess the Covid-19 situation. For the safety

of our students and instructors, we have decided to cancel all CISR classes thru April 15th

and will reschedule all of them for later this year.

The March 19-20, 2020 Ruble is also being cancelled and we are working to reschedule for

later in the year.

We encourage you to transfer your registration to another CIC or Ruble class at no additional

fee. You can choose from the following 2020 classes:

April 29 – May 1: Agency Management in Ashburn

June 3-5: Insurance Company Operations in Richmond *New Class

September 23-25: Commercial Casualty in Virginia Beach

September 23-24: Ruble in Virginia Beach

October 21-23: Personal Lines in Roanoke

December 3-4: Ruble in Richmond

The National Alliance will gladly provide an extension for anyone that needs it. Email

alliance@scic.com

More information will be made available on our website beginning next week. Don’t forget to

cancel your hotel reservations.

Thank you for your understanding and support of PIA VA/DC.

Kevin P. Kowar, CIC, AU                                                                Sheryl Chasse, CPIA

Association Executive                                                                    Education Director
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